
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                         MAY 5, 2022 

 

MILLER AGENCY & ASSOCIATES LLC 

HOSTS A RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 

 

 
 

 

In the above photo (l-r) is Tom Shipp, American Family Insurance Agent, Melissa Adney, ONEWAY 

Construction, Felicia Miller, American Family Insurance Agent, Venus Martz, President of the Greater 

North County Chamber of Commerce and Councilman from Ward 2 Paul Manganelli.  

 

Mayor Tim Lowery is pleased to announce that Felicia Miller an American Family Insurance Agent 

has come to our city to open her very own insurance business which is located at 572 N. Hwy 67. A 

ribbon cutting ceremony was held on Thursday, May 5, 2022. 

 

Miller Agency & Associates LLC opened in February of 2022 and had the official ribbon cutting 

ceremony today. The Miller Agency team is here to assist you with customizing your insurance to fit 

your needs. As your local metropolitan agency; they offer dependable auto, home, business, and life 

insurance, as well as other products. Their team prides themselves' on providing the most exceptional 

customer service possible. 

 

For more information contact Felicia Miller at 314-254-5166 or email her at fmiller@amfam.com The 

City of Florissant welcomes another great business to the city and wish Miller Agency & Associates 

LLC much success! 
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